
 
 
 
 
 
Preliminary Half Year Results Announcement – Update 
 
The preliminary half year results of The New Zealand Refining Company Limited will be announced 
on Wednesday, the 21st of August, 2019.  
 

The CEO Mike Fuge and CFO Denise Jensen will also speak to the results live on the Company’s 
website, and by audio conference.  Details for accessing the presentation will be available on the 
Company’s website at www.refiningnz.com. 
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